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Burrell College of Osteopathic Medicine 
Office of Financial Aid Consumer Information 

The Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (HEOA) requires that postsecondary institutions 
participating in federal student aid programs make certain disclosures to students. The following 
information is disclosed to you as a student at the Burrell College of Osteopathic Medicine in 
compliance with federal law. 

Student consumer information can be found on the following link: 
https://bcomnm.org/students/office-of-financial-aid/consumer-information/student-consumer-information// 

i. Financial Aid Page
ii. Info about The College Academic Programs

iii. Service for Student with Disabilities
iv. Information about The College’s Facilities, Services, and Campus Policies
v. The College Student Code of Conduct

vi. Alcohol and other Drug Information, Drug Free Schools and Communities Act
vii. Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy, Campus Crime Statistics, Safety

Programs, and Services
viii. Missing Student Notification Procedures

ix. Privacy of Student Records (Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act)
x. Sexual Assault and Sexual Misconduct

xi. Vaccination Polices
xii. Voter Registration

xiii. Institutional Contact Info
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